Twin Towers Homeowners Association, Inc.
2020 North Atlantic Avenue ® Cocoa Beach, Florida 32931

The organizational meeting of the Board of Directors of the Twin Towers Homeowners Association, Inc.
was called to order by Lyn Parsons at 8:45 p.m. on February 17, 2022 in the Atlantic Room.

Launa Young, Manager certified the posting of the notice.

Lyn Parsons nominated Bill Penney as President of the Association. The nomination was seconded by
Tony Jorge and unanimously approved.

Bill Penney nominated Lyn Parsons as Vice President. The nomination was seconded by Rita Stevens and
unanimously approved.

Lyn Parsons nominated Tony Jorge to retain the position of Treasurer. The nomination was seconded and
unanimously approved.

Tony Jorge nominated Rita Stevens as Director at Large. The nomination was unanimously approved.
Dennis Tjaden was nominated as Secretary. The nomination was seconded and unanimously approved.
With all nominations approved, the 2022 Board of Directors is as follows:

Bill Penney, President

Lyn Parsons, Vice President

Dennis Tjaden, Secretary

Tony Jorge, Treasurer

Rita Stevens, Director at Large

Notice was given that new signature cards will be updated immediately in accordance with the attached
Resolution for Change in Signatory.

There being no further business before the Board, the motion to adjourn prevailed at 8:55 p.m.

Respectf Submitted,

Launa Young, Recording $ecretary



